From: Colleen Cameron [mailto:ccameron267@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 3:29 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Possible closing of family business

To whom this may concert . My family feel we in Borden Carleton does not need Danny Murphy to build
another coffee and gas garage here. We personally have be doing business with Howatts shell for over 53 years
and they truly are here for the people of the community as well the tourists that come every year and have
stayed in contact with these family of generations.

We have also been supporting Ceretties grocery for many many years . Chad's grandfather started this business
with Chad's father taking over until the time of his death leaving the family business to Chad Ceretti whom has
worked to support the community during covid and quiet times .

Please do not allow Danny Murphy to come here and put these family owned business to someday have to
close because of power the Murphys have . We need out little businesses to survive and support their families
and our community.

Thank you



